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13th April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please note the recent guidance from the UK Health Security Agency, which will be followed in school from the 
start of the new term. 
 
Children and young people with mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat, or slight cough, who are 
otherwise well, can continue to attend school. Children and young people who are unwell and have a high 
temperature should stay at home and avoid contact with other people. They can come back to school, when 
they no longer have a high temperature and are well enough to attend.  
 
If a child or young person has a positive COVID-19 test result they should try to stay at home and avoid contact 
with other people for 3 days after the day they took the test, if they can. After 3 days, if they feel well and do 
not have a high temperature, they may return to school.  
 
Students may continue to wear face masks in school if they wish. We shall continue to maintain increased 
ventilation and cleaning, as well as encouraging good respiratory and hand hygiene. At present, Lateral Flow test 
kits are not being issued through schools.  
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. Should guidance change we will update you. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr D Juric 
Head Teacher 
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